
condolscences go to Harry 
Becker on the passing of his 
wife.  We'll be looking forward 
to seeing Harry out at the 
field. 
 
 
**********************************
* 
 

CD Report 
By: Fred Schmidt 

 
Warbirds Unlimited 

Sept. 11-12, 1999 
 

    Our first warbird fly-in was 
held in September and we 
had a very nice crowd show 
up and participate. Over 40 
pilots attended bringing 60+ 
planes. Everything from the 
standard P-51 to a couple 
Me-163’s to a couple of very 
nice , LARGE B-17’s flew in. 
Public attendance was also 
on the high side considering 
the amount of preplanning 
and advertising that went into 
the project. 
     I look forward to next 
year’s event and if anyone 
has any suggestions or idea’s 
please don’t hesitate to let me 
know what you come up with. 

     I would like to thank a few 
people who showed up and 
contributed a great deal of 
time and effort to making the 
weekend a success. First is 
Jim Nunnallee for running the 
concessions which brought in 
the majority of the money for 
the weekend. Kurt Kauth 
chipped in on parking and 
impound. Dee Miller helped 
Jim with the food. Arnold 
Schmidt helped with parking. 
Alice May ran the raffle 
tickets and money. Keith Hunt 
and Mike Vascellero helped 
on flight line and keeping 
things going smoothly for my 
first time as a Contest 
Director. I probably missed a 
few others who came out and 
supported us with their help, if 
I did, I’m sorry please don’t 
hold it against me, my mind 
was on a million things. 
 
 
1999 Florida Aerobatics 

Oct. 9-10, 1999 
 
     We held our first 
aerobatics contest at our field 
in quite a few years a couple 
of weeks ago, and while the 
pilot attendance was a little 
on the low side the contest 
was a big success. 
     Saturday morning saw 19 

(Continued on page 2) 

The deadline for contributions to 
the next newsletter is: 

 

November 15th. 

The President's Korner 
By:  Jim Nunnallee 

 
     We had another very 
successful event this month.  
Again, Fred Schmidt did a 
bang-up job as CD for the 
IMAC event.  Competitor 
participation was good and 
we even had several IRCC 
members competing.  Many 
thanks to all the club 
members who came out and 
pitched in with the chores. 
     We finally got our quorum 
requirement reduced so that 
we can get some business 
conducted.  Please don't take 
this a signal that it is not 
necessary to attend the 
meetings.  This is your club 
and it will only operate with 
your input. 
     I've signed up at least four 
new members in the last 
month, all of them new to the 
hobby.  We've got a fairly 
good list of instructors right 
now but most of them are 
weekend only flyers.  Sure 
could use one or two of you 
weekday flyers to jump into 
the ring.  You don't have to 
be a hotshot pattern pilot to 
be a good instructor.  The job 
is 90 percent desire and 10 
percent flying skill.  Give me a 
call. 
     Our sincere 

The IRCC monthly club 
meeting is held at the 

Mulberry City Hall at 7:30pm 
on the first Thursday of each 
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November 1999 

 

OUR NEXT MEETING IS: 

November 4th 
 



 

pilots register in 4 different 
classes. We started flying the 
individual rounds at around 10 
am and by 4 pm had flown 3 
complete rounds in all 4 classes. 
On Sunday the pilots returned 
and the basic class flew a 4 
round of known sequences, 
while the sportsman, advanced, 
and unlimited pilots flew a single 
round of unknown sequences 
that had been distributed the 
previous evening.  
     After all the flying was 
complete and the scores were 
totaled up, our own Keith Hunt 
won first place in the sportsman 
division, the first time he has  
come in first place in that class.            
     For complete results and to 
see some very nice photo’s you 
can log onto the IMAC 
homepage at www.mini-iac.com 
and go to the  southeast region 
and look in the contest report 
section or southeast talk section. 
     I would like to The Hobby 
Shop in Winter Haven for 
providing the trophy’s for this 
event which saved the club from 
having to spend approx. $!50 on 
them.  I would also like to thank 
Jim Nunnallee again for lending 
us his laptop computer and 
printer to run the scoring 
program on. Carol Hunt came in 
and input all the scores and kept 
us up to date on the standings 
which is the largest and most 
time consuming part of running 
an IMAC contest, I cannot thank 
her enough. Arnold Schmidt  
 
came in and ran the impound for 
us and again Jim ran the 

(Continued from page 1) concessions for us. To all the 
volunteers at both events you 
have my immense gratitude and 
thanks for making my job a lot 
easier. 
 
 
********************************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Regular Meeting Minutes 

October 7, 1999 
By: Keith Hunt  

 
Meeting called to order: at 
7:35pm, all officers present. 
 
Attendance - 28 members.  
Total membership - 103 
members. 
 
New members - Jim Chambliss 
and Kelly Hardwick. 
 
Field Maintenance Report - Ed 
states the sign is in need of 
repair. Motion was made to spen 
approximately $98.00 for 
repairs.  Jim Urick states he may 
be able to obtain supllies 
needed for less cost.  Motion 
was tabled. 
 
Safety Report - No report 
 
Instructor Report - New pilots, 
Bobby Brigman and Chris 
Wade. 
 
Events - Our new CD, Fred 
Schmidt did an outstanding job 
with the Warbird event. This 
event brought in much needed 
revenue. A special thanks to 

The Hobby Shop in Winter 
Haven for sponsoring the IMAC 
event held on October 9-10, 
1999. 
Jet Rally - October 23, 1999 
Swap Meet - November 14, 
1999 
 
Old Business - A motion made 
by John Burdin at the regular 
meeting June 3, 1999 was 
finally voted on. The Motion was 
to change Article VII,  Section 3 
to read as follows; "A quorum 
shall be compromised of 20% 
of the club membership 
including at least two (2) 
officers to conduct an official 
meeting provided all members 
were notified in advance. An 
officer must conduct an 
official meeting."      Motion 
passed. 
 
New Business - None. 
 
Plane of the Month - George 
Mellow presented a "slick 60" of 
his own design and John 
Banner showed a "Kaos".    The 
Kaos won. 
 
8 Ball Award - Again, Dee 
Miller wins for reversing his 
ailerons on his Something Extra 
resulting in damage. 
 
Meeting adjourned - 8:06pm. 
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• Sunday   November 14, 1999 

• Set up at 7:00 am 

• Swap meet to begin @ 9:00 am 

• No Table Fee 

• 50/50 

• Concessions 

• $ 2.00 parking donation  

• For more information  

• Send SASE to Jim Urick , 6007   Doe Circle East 

• Lakeland, Florida  

• E-Mail address :   iflyrc@earthlink.net 

 
Joe Fugett  1st 
Brian Lemer  1st 
Curtis Austin  2nd 
Steve Jaworski 4th 
Chris Rogers  4th 

 
Fred Schmidt  8th 
Jim Allen  13th 
Arnold Schmidt 11th 
Paul Hisey  16th  
ChrisWade  10th 

 
Robert Lemer 17th 
Arthur VanHagen   19th 
Oliver Green     19th 
Doug Burrell     20th 
Dr. Magarino     30th 



Imperial R/C Club, Inc. 
P.O. Box 6662 
Lakeland, FL 33807 

Don't 
forget the 

stamp 

Newsletter printing by Fletcher Printing Co. 

CHARLIE'S DISCOUNT HOBBIES   
Airplanes, Cars, Boats, Rockets,, Plastics, Tools and Parts 

Specializing in Airplanes     BUY-SELL-TRADE 
7530 W. Waters Avenue      (813) 882-4007 

Shop Hours: M-F 11:00-6:30, Sat 10:00-5:00, Sun 1:00-5:00 

(813) 293-0688 
 
 

AIRPLANES , RADIOS, FUEL, COVERING, ADHESIVES, ENGINES AND MORE 

133 1st Street South - Winter Haven, FL 33880 

JIM'S HOBBIES 
R/C HEADQUARTERS 

 

M-W-F  9 - 3     941-425-1391     Saturdays  10 - 5 
Engines, Kits, Radios, Fuel, Glow Plugs, Building 

Material, Misc. Parts and just about anything else you 
may need.  We will special order!! 

IRCC Club Membership Information Available. 
Located only three minutes from the IRCC flying  field. 

Across from McDonalds in Mulberry 

Hanger Sale 
 
 

 Sig 1/4 Scale Cub OS 160 twin, On-board ignition, looks great and fly’s great. 
    Just add your receiver and go flying.   
    Priced reduced:  Only $1,000 Wally Sundey  941-644-8639 
 
 P-51 Mustang  Supertiger 91, Futaba Skysport Radio, ready to fly. 
    Only $500 complete or $350 without the radio!!! 
    See at Jim’s hobbies or call Art May 941-701-0868 / Email amay3@tampabay.rr.com 
 
 Y.S. 120  -0-  Runs since rebuild by Y.S.  Great engine, lot’s of power.  Only $275 
    Call: John Burdin 941-667-1785  or  Email:  jwburdin@aol.com 

Place your advertisement here.  It’s free!!  *  Ad will run for two months at a time.  *  Please notify if sold. 

Coming Area Events 
 
 IRCC Swap Meet  November 14th 
 
 IRCC / IMAA Winter Rally December  4 – 5 
 
 
 


